
Please do not allow a max security detention center for violent juvenile offenders in Santa Clarita 
/ Saugus. 
I moved to Saugus to get away from the violence in San Fernando valley when I was pregnant 
and am raising a family here. 
I saw swat next door.  I wanted to live in a peaceful community.  Saugus has been mostly that. 
I am a nurse. Have worked through covid.  Had pay cuts because of covid.  I have served my 
community and want to raise my family in peace. 
Please there are other options.  Some of these options already have the security and infrastructure 
in place. 
Thank you. 
  
Brenda Novak 
805-416-3077 
 
 


